
Hello everyone! My name is Mrs Bunce and I work 
here at Hillcrest as a learning Mentor. Some of you 
may have had a learning mentor at your primary 
school, in each school we can have very different 
roles. Here at Hillcrest School, we recognise that your 
Emotional Well-Being is as important as your Physical 
Well Being. I am part of a team of people who are 
here to ensure that you are able to achieve and 
work well, have lots of fun experiences, but that you 
also feel very Safe and Valued in our school 
community. I am based in the Zone. This is an area 
that students can access before school, during break 
and lunchtime, and after school. I am also a member 
of the school safeguarding team. I am looking 
forward to meeting you and working with you all.


